
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Future Head Teacher of Forest, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that you could be Forest’s new Head Teacher. 
 
We are hoping to gain a spectacular member to the Forest Family that will be: caring, exciting, fun, 
hardworking and who will cherish us forever! 
 
Forest is a place of inspiration, love and where everyone tries to be the BEST they can be! 
 
Here are some of the things that make Forest that special place to be… 
 

 A variety of exciting clubs every day after school 

 A fabulous playground with exquisite equipment that keeps everyone busy! (we even play music 
every lunch time- it really is a PARTY) 

 We have a TOP TRUMPS reward trip every half term which means we get to visit: the movies, Light 
water valley, have concerts in school and even fun days with donkeys at school! 

 Every Friday afternoon we have an AMAZING Celebration Assembly where we all get together and 
celebrate our achievements! (We even have special acts up on the stage to perform). 

 We have a breakfast club every day but Friday is the best because it is Friday Feast which includes 
pancakes, spaghetti, beans and sausages and even Forest’s Famous porridge! 
 

If you like the sound of Forest and want to come and see what we do, we would welcome you with love and 
respect!  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Chloe, Billie, Courtney, Harry and Holly, 
 
Writing on behalf of all the Forest Family 
 
 
 


